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A message from the Headteacher 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Congratulations to the children in Years 3 to 6 who successfully completed Bikeability training this week. I had some fantastic 
feedback from the instructors and it was brilliant to see the progress you made. Well done! 

Some of our Year 6 pupils visited Slough and Eton School yesterday and took part in an Inter-Faith conference alongside a         
number of other local schools. I was very proud to hear how well the children participated, working alongside and                     
collaborating with children from other schools. 

Finally, thank you to everyone who attended parents’ evening this week; it was great to see so many of you. If you were not able 
to attend, class teachers will be happy to rearrange appointments. Year 2 appointments will be rescheduled as soon as possible. 
If you did not sign up to the reading workshops at parents evening, please see below for more information. 

Enjoy your weekend. 
 

Mr T. Brunson    
Headteacher  Attendance 

Year 4 98.53% 

Year 2 95.73% 

Year 3 95.26% 

Year 1 94.58% 

Year 6 93.52% 

Year 5 92.92% 

Nursery PM 91.67% 

Reception 88.67% 

Nursery AM 79.35% 

Church Section 

The Remembrance Day Service is on Sunday 
12th November at St Thomas’ Church.  
The service starts at 10:30 am .   
The scouts will parade with their flags. Cake 
and drinks will be served afterwards.  

Follow me on  X formerly known as 

Twitter: @ColnbrookHead 

 

Reception   - Avraj 

Year 1    -     Ayaan 

Year 2           -    Aazz 

Year 3           -    Zubayr 

Year 4           -    Amy 

Year 5           -    Fabiola 

Year 6           -    Natasha 

Star of the Week 

Worship Section 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All classes made poppy wreaths for this               
morning’s Remembrance assembly. 

Children in Need 

On Friday 17th November, children can come  

to school, wearing something bright or spotty  

and bring £1 to support Children in Need. 

Poppies 

Poppies and associated items are  
available to purchase in main  
reception. Thank you for your support. 

Reading Workshops 

There will be workshops running next week for 

parents to attend, to help children at home 

with reading. Reading in Reception Class and 

KS1 is focused around phonics (how to read 

words) and KS2 is around understanding what 

they are reading.  

Phonics workshops for Reception/KS1 will be 

on Thursday 16th November, either face to 

face workshop at 9am, here at school, or 

online at 2pm.  

Reading workshops for KS2 will be on Friday 

17th November, again a face to face work-

shop at 9am or online at 2pm.  

Please let your class teacher know if you would 

like to attend. Please note that the online 

workshops will be recorded and accessible on 

the school website.                          Mrs Bharj 

mailto:mail@colnbrookprimary.com
http://www.colnbrookprimary.com


 

    
Reminder Information 

Class Photographs 

Tempest Photography has now confirmed that class photographs are ready to view and purchase at: 
https://htmp.st/ColnbrookCEPrimary23 

There will be a free “deliver to school” option open for approximately 14 days, otherwise home delivery is available for £5 post-
age and packing. If you need assistance, please call them on 01736 751555 (option 5) or click on contact us on the home page. 

IMPORTANT: Reception Class, Year 1 & Year  2 

The Image Theatre are performing to the above classes on 

Wednesday 29th November. If you haven’t paid £5 for your 

child, please do so on Monday. Thank you. 

 

    

Years 5 and 6 Level 2 Bikeability Training 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT: Outstanding Trip Monies  

For those of you who haven’t paid for the trips below, 

please do so as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Year 5: Winchester Science Centre: 16th November - £16 

Year 3: Eton College Museum: 20th November - £5 

Year 2: Eton College Museum: 23rd November - £5 

Years 3-6: Windsor Theatre Panto: 7th December £20 

Years 3 and 4 Level 1 Bikeability Training 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

13th Nov School Nurse: height/weight presentation 
to YR/Y6 parents: 8:50am 

16th Nov Year 5 trip to Winchester Science Centre 

16th Nov Reception Class/KS1 Parent Reading  
Workshops (Phonics): 9am & 2pm. See 
overleaf for details 

17th Nov Children in Need: wear own clothes (bright 
or spotty). Bring £1, please. 

17th Nov KS2 Parent Reading Workshops: 9am & 
2pm. See overleaf for details 

20th Nov Year 3 trip to Eton College Museum 

23rd Nov Year 2 trip to Eton College Museum 

24th Nov Year 6 Class Assembly: 9:00am - parents 
invited 

27th Nov Y6 Express Event: 2:45pm-parents invited 

28th Nov Y4 Express Event: 2:45pm-parents invited 

29th Nov Y3 Express Event: 2:45pm-parents invited 

29th Nov Image Theatre performing in school to 
Reception/KS1 

30th Nov Y2 Express Event: 2:45pm-parents invited 

Y5 Express Event: 3pm-parents invited 

1st Dec Y1 Express Event: 2:45pm-parents invited 

4th-6th 
Dec 

PTA Event: Santa’s Grotto - 2:30-4pm 

5th Dec EYFS Nativity production to parents. 
Performances at 10am & 2pm 

Reception Class & Year 6: Monday 13th November 

There will be a presentation to parents of children in Reception 

class and Year 6, at 8:50am on Monday, by the school nursing 

team, about the children’s forthcoming height and weight  

measurements. Please come along to hear about the process.  

“I enjoyed everything about this 
training. One of the challenges was 
to ride around a circle correctly. 
Then we took part in a game and it 
was so much fun.” Arianna, Year 4 

“I enjoyed Bikeability. We checked 
our bikes to make sure they were 
safe. One of the challenges was to 
ride around obstacles, and I won!” 
Amy, Year 4 

“I really enjoyed this 

training as the instructors 

taught us a lot. The 

showed us how to keep 

safe and made sure our 

bikes were fit for the job.” 

Eisa Year 6 

https://htmp.st/ColnbrookCEPrimary23

